
Hello future 4th grade   Students! 
 
We hope this letter finds you safe, healthy, and enjoying your summer vacation. A vacation we 
all need and deserve. Our bodies and brains need time to rest and refresh for the new school 
year. Even though our brain may need a rest from schoolwork it still needs to keep growing and 
developing, even during the summer. So, to help our brains grow and develop more, you can 
choose to read any of the books that were included in the red bag that was given to you by 
Miss Orozco.  

1. Save me a seat by Sarah Weeks  
2. Mrs. Frisby by Robert  
3. Big Nate by Lincoln Peirce  

 
If you do not have any of these books and/or if you prefer to pick another summer reading you 
do have that choice. The important part of this assignment is to fill out the Puzzle Map when 
you return to school.   
 
Thank you for all your efforts in making sure your brain continues to grow and develop during 
the summer. This will also help you return better prepared to start the new school year.  
We are very much looking forward to seeing you in August. Have a great summer vacation! 
 
Mrs. Rocha  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me by email. arocha@sisaints.org 
Another request, please reply to my email so I know you read this letter during the summer.  
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